
            

Thank you for taking part in the  

Copa Lucrecia Lindo 2021 

The money raised from the Copa Lucrecia Lindo 2021 goes towards the girls’ and 

young women’s Football and Life skills project in Granada, Nicaragua. 

 

Thank you for your support - BLINC (Bristol Link with Nicaragua) 

  


